
Insurance changes for our PNW patients 
 

 

On January 1, 2023, AllWays Health Partners Plan 

 will become Mass General Brigham Health 

 

 

AND 

   

On April 1, 2023, Boston Children’s THPP ACO  
will change to BMC WellSense Health Plan 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to – 

-Check and make sure your physician and specialists are in-network 

-Bring your new insurance card in so we can scan it into your medical record 
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